
Come Join the Sudbury Conservation Commission for a Free Winter 

SCAVENGER HUNT
February Winter Vacation Week

THURSDAY, Feb. 25th 10 – 11:30am
Davis Farm Conservation Land off Rt. 117

Conservation Commissioner and Naturalist, Dave Henkels, will lead a Scavenger Hunt 
for kids and adults (no dogs on this one, please).

Come see who is out and about in mid-winter.  Use your senses to see, hear, smell, and feel.  
Follow clues, follow tracks, and find signs of animals and their behavior.

Form a team!
Participants will be given a checklist of things to find and observe.

Please register ahead of time with the Conservation Office at 978-440-5471 
or dineend@Sudbury.ma.us and include the number of 

participants. 
In case of inclement weather, please check the Town website Front Page News

or look for an email the night before.
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